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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 27th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Netherlands
Geneva, 9th May 2017
Thank you Mr. President, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of the Netherlands to the 27th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive national report.  
Bosnia and Herzegovina commends the increased efforts on enhancing women rights, in particular The Netherlands’s active approach towards stimulating the participation of women in top-level positions and decision making processes. 
To that extent, we recommend that the Netherlands:
· maintains to take action towards a comprehensive gender equality strategy.
· persists in implementing measures to remove any salary discrepancies between men and women for equal work.
Bosnia and Herzegovina notes and recognizes the focus carried out by the government of the Netherlands on the improvement of economic, social and cultural rights. In that manner, my delegation recommends that the Netherlands ratifies the Optional protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.
In conclusion, we would like to wish to the delegation of the Netherlands a successful review session.
I thank you Mr. President.
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